Celebrate the Blessing of the Animals
at

The Church-in-the-Gardens

Saturday October 7, 2023 at 11:00 a.m.

We will meet in the yard, on the corner of Ascan Ave. and Greenway North.

All pets in attendance will receive a blessing
(And bring a photo of any pet unable to attend)
Please be sure your pet is leashed or caged
Stuffed/Plush toy animals are also welcome

The Church-in-the-Gardens
50 Ascan Avenue
Forest Hills, NY 11375

thecitg.org
718-268-6704




